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Dear Commission,  

 

Re: Test Report Supersede Request 

FCC ID: TVE-4617T06785 

2020/10/27 

 

Due to the reason specified below, we have mistakenly included extra data in the 

submitted NII Test Report which the Grantee, Fortinet Inc., would like us to remove 

within the test report exhibit on FCC EAS database to avoid confusion. We apologize 

for the error and please help us to supersede the incorrect test report. Thank you 

and we appreciate your help. 

 

Problem brief: 

HT20 and HT40 Beamforming modes were supported in the initial product 

specifications, so we tested all RF parameters to find the worst mode for inclusion in 

the report. However, during the report compilation process, the client decided to 

disable support of HT20 and HT40 Beamforming modes in the final version. We failed 

to remove this data in the final submitted test report and that is why HT20 and HT40 

Beamforming power data can still be seen. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Bruce Chen / Senior Project Engineer 

 


